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April 5,2017 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Re: In the Matter ofthe Application of Ohio 
Wastewater Systems, Inc. for a Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity to 
Provide Sewage Disposal Service and for 
Approval of Its TariffP.U.C.O. No. I., 
CaseNo. 17-616-ST-ACE. 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

It has come to the attention of Ohio Wastewater Systems, Inc. ("OWSI") that there is a 
typographical error in the preface to its application in the above-referenced proceeding filed 
herein on March 1,2017. The reference at page 1, line 9 ofthe application to the Commission's 
standards for sewage disposal system companies bemg set out in Ohio Adm.Code Chapter 
4905:1-15 should be corrected to refer to Ohio Adm.Code Chapter 4901:1-15. 

In addition, the first bullet point in Section 3, Paragraph b ofthe Engmeer's Report 
attached as Exhibit 7 to the application maptly refers to OWSI as tiie "PUCO nm utility." The 
reference, of course, should be to the "PUCO-regulated utility." 

OWSI respectfiilly requests that the foregoing errata be accepted as part of its application. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Barth E. Royer 
Attorney for Ohio Wastewater Systems, Inc. 
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